CAMPUS ORGANIZING REPORT
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  		Region 5 Representative, Libertarian National Committee

This report will provide information concerning efforts to build and support Libertarian campus organizations.  I shall provide an updated report at the LNC meeting in Las Vegas should additional information become available.
     
1)  I continue to respond to inquiries from people who want information about the LP campus outreach effort.  I am pleased to note that it is now unusual when I do not respond within 24 hours of receiving an inquiry.

2)  I continue to work with the Advocates for Self-Government to provide material (e.g., “Operation Politically Homeless” kits) to campus organizations.  (In the interest of full disclosure, please note that I am the chairman of the Board of Directors of the Advocates.  In addition, Region 3 representative Brett Bittner serves as the executive director of the Advocates.)  

3)  I continue to work with various state and local LP organizations to assist their campus outreach efforts.  In particular, I anticipate working with the North Carolina, Pennsylvania, and West Virginia affiliates this fall to help build campus organizations in those states.

I am in the process of reworking some documents to provide to Andy Burns for inclusion on the lpaction.org website.  The documents are designed to provide training in the area of campus organizing.  

4)  I continue to work closely with Students For Liberty to build libertarian groups at high schools and colleges.  (I am a member of the Board of Advisors of SFL.)  As part of this effort, SFL board members and I have found ways for the LP to use the services available from SFL.  We must take care in the ways we work together to avoid jeopardizing SFL’s 501c(3) status.  I shall address the annual SFL campus coordinators’ retreat.

I have been invited to speak at several European Students For Liberty regional conferences during the fall.  I have already accepted the invitation to address the ESFL conference in Sofia, Bulgaria, and I am attempting to arrange my affairs so that I can accept invitations to address conferences in Brno (Czech Republic) and Heidelberg (Germany).  

5)  I may travel to Norway next month to assist Liberalistene (the Norwegian libertarian party) in its efforts to build its youth wing (especially on college campuses).  However, at this moment I do not know whether my faculty schedule will allow me to do so.

6)  I continue to work with Young Americans for Liberty on various projects.  I shall address the YAL national convention in Washington, DC later this month.

7)  I serve as a member of the Foundation for Economic Education Faculty Network.  I am trying to arrange my affairs so that I can serve as a faculty member at some of their seminars this fall.

8)  Last month I contacted the Johnson-Weld campaign to inquire in what ways I can be of assistance regarding campaign outreach on college campuses.  As of this moment, I have not received a response.  I shall soon contact the campaign again about this matter.

[bookmark: _GoBack]9)  I am pleased to report that Region 5 alternate representative Trent Somes and his Libertarian Youth Caucus colleagues are working on various projects, including an effort to encourage people to change their voter registration to Libertarian.  (Mr. Somes will give a presentation during the Las Vegas meeting regarding this project.)

